
Thursday, January 22nd  

17 Members, 0 New Members, 1 Visitor and 8 Adults were in 

attendance for the Pocahontas Dreamcatchers 4-H meeting. 

DeMoulin Museum Mishaps  
Michelle L Haller-Leader  

We are going to keep this one short so we can show you the 

pictures from our February meeting at the DeMoulin Museum in 

Greenville, IL!  A big THANK YOU to 

Mr. John Goldsmith for such a great 

tour!  This is a great place to learn about 

a prominent business in Greenville as 

well as history of different lodges, 

Greenville, etc.  I urge everyone to 

spend a couple of hours there-you will 

not be disappointed!  A great place for 

friends and families and you are 

guaranteed to have a ball!
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2014-2015  

Officer Team 
   

 President- Dakota Driemeyer 

 Vice President- Brooke Smith 

 Secretary- Emma Haller 

 Treasurer- Hailey Bohn 

 Reporter- Grace Sperandio 

 Historian- Mary Reiman 

 

Leaders 
   

 Michelle L Haller 

 Susan Sperandio 

 Tammie Siebert –Cloverbuds 

 

U of I Extension 
   

 Vicki Enloe 

-Bond County Coordinator 

 Lisa Wait 

  -County Extension Director 

 

 

 

Dreamcatchers 4-H Contacts: 

pocahontas4h@gmail.com 

618.223.9758 –Michelle 

618.669.2529 –Susan  

 
University of Illinois Extension 

-Bond County 

925 E. Harris  

Greenville, IL 62246 

Phone: 618-664-3665 

 

The February 

Meeting was held 

at the Demoulin 

Museum in 

Greenville, IL.  What 

fun we had while 

learning about this 

great company! 

mailto:pocahontas4h@gmail.com


  

 December 6th 

o Light up the Square (Pocahontas Village Square) 

 

 

 

 Thursday, April 9th  -6:00p 

o Meeting 

o Please bring item for food pantry! 

 Saturday, April 18th  -10:00a – 2:00p 

o Rescheduled County Cook-Out 

o Greenville, IL 

 Thursday, May 14th -6:00p 

o Meeting  

 

 Saturday, March 21st -10:00a 

o First Seed Planting 

 Saturday, April 11th -9:00a 

o Dairy Judging Workshop 

o Call 664.3665 to sign up & info  

 Saturday, May 9th -8:00a 

o Swine, Sheep & Goat Weigh-in 

 Saturday, June 13th  

o Dog & Cat Show 

 Saturday, July 11th  

o General Projects Show 

 

Meet Brooke Maxine Smith!  She is in 4th Grade at Pocahontas 

Grade School in Pocahontas, IL and is 10 years old.  Her favorite 

color is green and her favorite food is baked macaroni and cheese!  That sounds delicious!  Brooke 

loves to play with animals and play volleyball, basketball and softball.  She is also in Girl Scouts!  In 

4-H, she is our Vice President and she would really like to learn how to properly take        

care of pigs. 

Please take the time to welcome Brooke and ask her more about 

   herself!  Knowing your fellow members is a great way to strengthen 

   the bond of our group and work together as one!  Is there a member  

   you would like to learn more about?  Then please contact your 

   reporter, Grace Sperandio, with who you would like to see featured! 

    

Online Ethics Certification is 

REQUIRED for 4-H Animal 

Projects! 

All 4-H members enrolled Poultry, 

Beef, Dairy, Goats, Rabbits, Horses, 

Sheep and Swine project areas are 

required to complete the online Quality 

Assurance and Ethics Course one time 

in order to stay enrolled in that project 

area.  This rule applies to 4-H Members 

who exhibit live and poster exhibits! 

The certification is located online at: 

http://web.extension.illinois.edu/qaec/ 

*Requires Adobe Flash Player* 

http://web.extension.illinois.edu/bcjm

w/ 

 

February’s 4-H meeting was held at the Demoulin 

Museum in Greenville.  There were 15 4-H members in 

attendance.  Mr. Goldsmith, the museum curator, talked to us 

about how the Demoulin Company in Greenville got started.  He 

also told us the great story about how the museum was founded.  

Next, we got to see and try out some of the great products that the 

company made.  Logan was shockingly surprised, Junior had a 

very unique picture taken and Dalton got to ride a goat inside the 

museum.  If you want to find out more information about what 

happened on our trip you really need to stop by the museum 

yourself and take the tour.    

Keep on dreaming, 

Grace Sperandio – Reporter 
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